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Antigone: Character List | SparkNotes
Antigone (/ æ n ? t ? ? ? n i / ann-TIG-?nee; Ancient Greek: ????????) is a tragedy by
Sophocles written in or before 441 BCE.. Of
the three Theban plays Antigone is the third
in order of the events depicted in the plays,
but it is the first that was written. The
play expands on the Theban legend that
predates it, and it picks up where Aeschylus'
Seven Against Thebes ends.
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Antigone | Summary & Facts | Britannica
Antigone makes an impassioned argument,
declaring Creon's order to be against the
laws of the gods themselves. Enraged by
Antigone's refusal to submit to his
authority, Creon declares that she and her
sister will be put to death. Haemon, Creon's
son who was to marry Antigone, advises his
father to reconsider his decision.

Antigone - CliffsNotes
Antigone kan verwijzen naar: . Antigone
(dochter van Oedipus) (uit Thebe) Antigone
(dochter van Eurytion) (uit Phthia) Antigone
(dochter van Laomedon) (uit Troje) Antigone
(dochter van Berenice), stiefdochter van
Ptolemaeus I en vrouw van Pyrrhus van Epirus
Antigone (Sophocles), het toneelstuk over de
eerste Antigone door de dichter Sophokles
Antigone (Anouilh), het toneelstuk over de
eerste

ANTIGONE - SOPHOCLES PLAY - ANALYSIS &
SUMMARY - GREEK
Je ne trouvais pas de qualité potable sur
youtube, alors j'en ai trouvé une ailleurs,
et la voilà ici pour rendre cette perle plus
accessible
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SparkNotes
Read a Plot Overview of the entire play or a
scene by scene Summary and Analysis. See a
complete list of the characters in The
Oedipus Plays and in-depth analyses of
Oedipus, Antigone, Creon, and The Chorus.
Find the quotes you need to support your
essay, or refresh your memory of the play by

Antigone - Wikipedia
Antigone (in greco antico: ????????,
Antigón?) è una tragedia di Sofocle,
rappresentata per la prima volta ad Atene
alle Grandi Dionisie del 442 a.C.. L'opera
appartiene al ciclo di drammi tebani ispirati
alla drammatica sorte di Edipo, re di Tebe, e
dei suoi discendenti.Altre due tragedie di
Sofocle, l'Edipo re e l'Edipo a Colono,
descrivono gli eventi precedenti, benché
siano

Antigone (Sofocle) - Wikipedia
Antigone. The play's tragic heroine. In the
first moments of the play, Antigone is
opposed to her radiant sister Ismene. Unlike
her beautiful and docile sister, Antigone is
sallow, withdrawn, and recalcitrant. Read an
in-depth analysis of Antigone. Creon .
Antigone's uncle.
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Lorenzo Tosa - Home | Facebook
Antigone, in Greek legend, the daughter born
of the unwittingly incestuous union of
Oedipus and his mother, Jocasta. After her
father blinded himself upon discovering that
Jocasta was his mother and that, also
unwittingly, he had slain his father,
Antigone and her sister Ismene served as
Oedipus’ guides.

Antigone
Falling action definition, the part of a
literary plot that occurs after the climax
has been reached and the conflict has been
resolved. See more.

Antigone (Sophocles play) - Wikipedia
“Antigone” is a tragedy by the ancient Greek
playwright Sophocles, written around 442
BCE.Although it was written before Sophocles’
other two Theban plays, chronologically it
comes after the stories in “Oedipus the King”
and “Oedipus at Colonus”, and it picks up
where Aeschylus‘ play “Seven Against Thebes”
ends. It deals with Antigone’s burial of her
brother Polynices
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